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Comments: It is distressing and totally counter to previous mandates as well as current knowledge regarding

climate change and the pressures to indigenous wildlife that you intend to follow through with increasing cattle

presence in wilderness areas. These areas were not meant for the kind of pressure and destruction that cattle do

cause to the environment, particularly in riparian areas. The permit holders are not held responsible for this

destruction. We, the People do not want cattle on our nationally held lands. We, the People follow strict use

limitations in wilderness areas. Do cattle?  I think not. Please reconsider increasing both numbers of livestock

and opening our pristine lands and waters to a destructive contingent of cows, hardly wild, hardly necessary.

Thank you for your consideration. 


